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    Thursday 17th September 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
We have been blessed with glorious weather this week, which has enabled the children to spend some well-deserved time outdoors. The children have all settled in well this term and it was lovely to spend some time with the new Foundation children yesterday.

Drop off and pick up

Please ensure that your children stay with you at all times when you drop off and collect. In order to reduce the risk of spreading any illness, children must not play on the climbing equipment as these are only used by particular year groups on a weekly rota.

Reminder:

Term ends Thursday 22nd October at usual finish times for classes.

Inset day on Friday 23rd October.

Many thanks
 Mrs. Burbank



A message from Ella and Amelia’s Mum

I have had a few wobbles about having my head shaved (especially as the day is fast approaching) but I think about the poor people that don't have a choice, because of the treatment they need to stay alive or in some cases to prolong their lives, so they can spend more precious time with their loved ones.  So, please, please, please, if you haven't already (and thank you to those that have) please donate to this amazing cause. Thank you. Donna.


Please support me and check out my shave page.
https://bravetheshave.macmillan.org.uk/shavers/donna-pritchard 

CLASS NEWS
Year F  Inspired by the story ‘Kipper’s Birthday’ we decided to have a class birthday party. We 
              have written invitations and cards to each other, made play dough cakes with plenty of
              candles and decorated the classroom beautifully. In maths we have been looking at the
              number 5 (which most of the class will be on their next birthday!) and looked at the
              months of the year.
Year 1  In Year 1 we have been continuing to focus on writing a sentence, we have been
             really focusing on our capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. In maths we have
             been looking at how to represent numbers in different ways and how to write and
             form numbers.  The first group of children also really enjoyed their first forest school
             session, they had brilliant weather and built some amazing shelters.

Year 2  In Year 2 we have been partitioning numbers in our maths lessons.  We have been
             trying hard to look for patterns as we do this.  In topic, we have been learning all
             about the Space Race between the USA and Russia.  We have discovered lots of
             Space Firsts!
Year 3  This week in English we have written our own poems about teddy bears, inspired by 
             John Betjeman's poem 'Archibald'. In maths we have been counting in 50s and 100s, 
             and partitioning numbers into hundreds, tens and ones. In history we have been
             putting local events into chronological order.
Year 4  Year 4 have been working hard this week deepening our understanding of our story 
             about how the frog became king of the river.  We have done lots of role play
             pretending to have conversations as the different characters and then learning how to
             write this correctly as direct speech.  In maths we have been working on our 
             understanding of how numbers can be partitioned in different ways. In Geography we 
             have found out about rivers of the world and used atlases to help us do that.
Year 5  This week Year 5 have been looking at place value in maths and learning about 
             different sentence types in English. We have also been learning about the different
             biomes in geography and in PE we have been learning about different types of 
             passes in hockey. 
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been exploring word classes in English and place value in
             maths. We have been sketching in art and researching in geography.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Erin for her growing confidence and for always using her listening superpower 
             during learning time. 
             Stirling for his positive attitude to trying new things and for his excellent detailed self
             portrait. 
Year 1  Maisy for using fantastic perseverance with her writing, well done Maisy it is clear to
             see that you really are working very hard and trying your best.
             Isla-Mae for using such amazing listening and independence in the classroom, you
             are so enthusiastic about your learning you should feel very proud of the great start 
             to Year 1 you have had. 

Year 2  Freddie for showing such high levels of independence in all lessons and for working 
             exceptionally hard at all times.  

             Kacie-Belle for a wonderful, hard-working start to the term.  You have shown
             determination, enthusiasm and great independence.  Well done both of you!

Year 3  Kathy for great independence when writing expanded noun phrases. 
             Alfie for great listening in maths when counting in 50s and 100s.
Year 4  Harry for working really hard so far this term and for often getting onto the challenge
             or deep sea dive task. Harry has contributed really well to class discussions as 
             well. 

             Dylan for having a superb attitude to his work and for contributing really well to
             class discussions.  His humorous personality is really beginning to shine through. 

Year 5  Alfie B for using all his learning powers in class and completing some 
             excellent maths and English work.
             Fabian for writing some excellent and creative sentences in our English lessons 
             and meeting the deep dive criteria!

Year 6  Brook for being confident to share her answers in maths even if she is not sure.
             Freddie for always sharing his answers and ideas in lesson and discussions. He
             has started the year with a really positive attitude towards all his learning.

Well done everyone!
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










